










          September 27, 2021 

 

To:  The Nebraska Public Service Commission 

As a resident of rural Emerson, I am very interested in improving the broadband infrastructure 

in our area.  Every facet of our lives is influenced by our internet experiences.  This was brought 

very sharply into focus during the COVID shut-down when I worked from my home for several 

months.   

In many instances my internet dropped, was slow and seemed unable to download large files.  

ZOOM sessions/meetings would freeze and drop. This made completing my work tasks 

extremely cumbersome.   

My service provider is not very easy to work with, does not respond very quickly and charges a 

fee that appears to be more than what others in the area are paying.  My modem is very old 

but appears to be a proprietary model and upgrading is not an easy process.  

Other individuals in the area have indicated they enjoy high speed internet through fiber optics 

via an under-ground connection to their homes.  They report that working from home is as 

responsive as being in the office.  There is no slow down on video streaming/downloading or 

ZOOM sessions on any device.  The cost is very reasonable and they belong to a cooperative, in 

which after a vested period, they receive dividends. They report excellent customer service via 

a local connection.  Response is quick and reliable. 

I support any help the Commission can provide to aid our community in obtaining this type of 

service in the Emerson area.  For the community to grow, explore new business, education or 

economic opportunities, we need this service.   

Sincerely 

 
Corliss Hassler 
hasslcor@gmail.com 
(712) 899-4939 
   

 

 

mailto:hasslcor@gmail.com




September 27, 2021

The Nebraska Public Service Commission;

I am writing this letter to encourage you to consider approving the grant application that would

improve the Broadband Infastructure to the village of Emerson.  Being in rural Nebraska, access

to adequate internet is a necessity for the businesses and families residing in Emerson.  The

current internet is slow and has a habit of unexpectedly dropping off service.

As the coordinator for an Emerson based program and a teacher in the school district, I can tell

you first-hand what a hassle it is to not have adequate internet services.  In a small rural

community, it is imperative that we are able to connect with the broad world around us.  Farming

operations, which are a way of life in our community, rely heavily on internet service.  Students

complet coursework from home on their school supplied devices, but at times the internet is not

reliable and they struggle to complete assignments. Businesses in the community are also

affected by the lack of quality speed and consistent service.

I urge you to approve the grant proposal and help bring Emerson “up to speed”!

Thank you for your time,

Rebecca J Barber

Rebecca Barber

TeamMates of Emerson-Hubbard Coordinator



Emerson, NE 

 

 

September 24, 2021 

 

 

RE:  Letter of support for Grand Application from the Village of Emerson< Ne 

For improved Broadband services for the Emerson, Community 

TO:  The Nebraska Public Service Commission 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

I am an elderly man living in the village of Emerson, NE.  I was a public-school teacher in Bancroft and 
later Ainsworth, NE for a total of 32 years.  I later worked over ten years part-time as an adjunct faculty 
member for Northeast Community College in Norfolk.  I did my work from my home, first from 
Ainsworth and later when I moved back to my hometown of Emerson I also worked from my home.  A 
dependable computer connection was important for my work. 

I am very much in support of efforts to bring fiber optic cable to the Emerson Community.  Although I 
had great connections most of the time, there were sometimes when it failed me during critical class 
times such as during the grading and reporting of final grades for my online students.  It is difficult to 
communicate with my current provider.  You must go through several messages and then you get 
someone who is not even from this area of the country.  Service times for problems can be a problem.   

I currently have my land-line phone and my computer hooked to my internet provider.  A few months 
ago, I lost my connections for about two weeks.  The first repair did not work, and I finally called again 
and got a technician who was just new on the job put he realized that I had not been provided with the 
correct electrical connection for my new modem.  It worked  well after his service call.   

Again, I am very much in support of efforts to have Northeast Company out of Jackson provide a fiber 
optic connection for the community of Emerson. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

W. Richard Albrecht 









September 23, 2021 

 

Nebraska Public Service Commission 

I am writing this letter in regards to the internet service I have in Emerson, NE.  I currently work from 

home and experience dropped service weekly during the day, which makes it hard to do my job 

consistently.  

I also have a 14 year old and an 11 year old that want to use gaming systems and/or stream shows at 

night and the internet has a hard time keeping up if they are both on at once.  Last March 2020 when 

kids were sent home due to COVID we had to rotate being connected so that I could work and they 

could do their schooling. 

I currently pay $69.99/month for a service that has lots of interruptions. 

Sincerely 

Patricia A Belt 
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